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Hodges Joseph & Abigail 
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Facebook: Hodges in Honduras 

Dear Friends and Church Family, 

Field Address: 

Joseph Hodges 

Iglesia Bautista Nueva Vida 

Barrio Pacon (KM Sur 33) 

Sabanagrande, Francisco Morazan, Honduras 

 
Our Website 

Thank you again for your 

prayers and support this month! 

 

 

-Joseph, Abbi 

& Baby Thomas 

Our bus workers surprised Abbi with a 

birthday party on October 6, her 

birthday! God has been so good to our 

family! We are so wonderfully blessed! 

Your partnership is an invaluable treasure, and we appreciate your giving and praying this year! 

Emily, age 15, from our bus route, got saved and baptized! Her mother is a public school teacher 

who also has started to attend. She also has allowed us to come preach the gospel at her school of 

over 150 students. 

Several of our Children’s Home girls are currently being discipled, 

and several already want to join our Bible college in a few years! 

Pray for the salvation of Ana, Ronald, Kennsy, Raúl, Génesis, 

Francisco, Justo, Mariela, Lorenzo, and Haysel, whom Abbi 

and I witnessed to this month on door-to-door outreach. 

We hosted a three-day Singles Conference with over 90 singles from Honduran churches all across the country. My 

grandparents from the US visited, along with my uncle, Pastor Ledford Hodges, who was our conference’s guest 

speaker. Several young adults are planning to join our Bible college to prepare for full-time ministry as a result of this 

conference. 

Our Bible college students attended the Fires of Evangelism Conference, a four-

day revival meeting on the north coast, 10 hours from us. 

The Caballeros, Panamanian missionaries to Bolivia, 

visited our Honduran church as they raise their 

support in Central America. Our church currently 

supports six Spanish-native families in foreign 

missions, and we hope to take this family on if our 

faith promise giving allows. Several in our Bible 

college are also preparing for foreign missions. 


